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          Wednesday 23rd April 2025  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

As you may be aware, the 8th May 2025 will mark 80 years since VE Day. At The Discovery 

School, it is our intention to mark this event by teaching the children about VE Day.  We will 

be having a special assembly to learn about VE day, followed by different activities. 

On this day, children can come to school wearing clothing that is red, white or blue or a 

combination of all three colours! The children are also welcome to wear their school uniform, 

which is also red, white and blue! 

During the afternoon, we will be having a school celebration ‘street party’. All children will be 

provided with a paper party bag to bring home on Friday 2nd May. We would like the children 

to decorate their bag and then bring it back to school on Thursday 8th May, filled with a few 

food items to eat during the picnic. Please remember that the children will already have had 

their school lunch on this day, so just a small selection of party food is required. 

Here are some ideas that you may wish to include in your child’s party bag:  

Small slice of pizza Sausage roll Small sandwich 

Cheese and crackers A packet of crisps Breadsticks or crackers 

A small cake or biscuit A piece of fruit or chopped 
grapes 

Veggie sticks and a small pot 
of dip 

 

Please remember to check that the food contains no nuts or peanuts, that it has no traces of 

peanuts or has been handled in an environment with peanuts.   
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Please keep an eye out on our Instagram account ( @discovery_kh ) for pictures of the 

exciting things we get up to!  

We hope the children enjoy the day’s celebration and we thank you in advance for your 

support. 

Kind regards,  

 

Miss J Baker 

Deputy Headteacher| Curriculum Leader  

 

 

 


